
Wiltshire Council    

   

Full Council    
   
17 October 2023 

   
Item 15 – Members’ Questions    

   
From Cllr Brian Dalton – Salisbury Harnham West Division 

   
To Cllr Caroline Thomas, Cabinet Member for Transport, Streetscene, and 

Flooding    
 
Question (23-24)    

 
Would this council consider re-forming the Salisbury Joint Transportation Plan 

Committee, which existed pre 2009, with Wiltshire County Council and Salisbury 

District Council?  

There are many transport issues in the city and many unresolved and this committee 

would be the place to take these local issues and hopefully get them resolved with 

our excellent highways officers.  

The committee would be between Wiltshire Council and Salisbury City Council 

members. 

Response: 

A verbal response will be provided at the meeting.  


